
Happy Christmas!  
 
Dear Reception & Key Stage 1 Parents & Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of term here are just a 
few notes, reminders and requests. 

 
 Thursday 5th December - dress rehearsal of ‘Penguin Pete’ for Key 

Stage Two. 
 Monday 9th December at 1.45pm performance of ‘Penguin Pete’ for 

parents and carers. 
 Tuesday 10th December at 1.45pm performance of ‘Penguin Pete’ 

for parents and carers. 
 Wednesday 11th December- Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper 

day. Children are invited to come to school wearing a Christmas 
jumper.  

 Thursday 12th December – School is closed to children due to 
polling. 

 Wednesday 18th December -Party Day!! Children can come to 
school in their own clothes for the day – please remember that 
playtimes will be as normal, so warm clothing and sturdy footwear 
will be needed! 
Food for the party will be purchased on Monday 16th, so if your 
child has any allergies, you can come into school to check that 
snacks and drinks are suitable, at the end of the day.   

 Please bring an additional bag into school by Thursday 19th – we 
will have lots of Christmas bits and pieces for your child to bring 
home!  

 
  Best Wishes for Christmas and the New Year! 
 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Weatherby, Mrs Cheadle, 
Mrs. Newbould, Mrs Thompson & Mrs Woodcock and Mrs Brooker 

 

 
 


